MEDINA COUNTY SANITARY ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT

791 W. Smith Road P.O. Box 542 Medina, Ohio 44258
Phone: 330-225-3113, 330-723-9585, 330-225-7100
Fax: 330-723-9661

June 15, 2009

Mr. Walter Wang, President
IJM Eagle

5200 West Century Blvd.
Los Angeles, CA 90045

Regarding: AWWA C909 PVC Water Main Pipe

Dear Mr. Wang:

The Medina County Sanitary Engineer's (MCSE) office first approved the installation of AWWA
(909 PVC water main pipe material on County owned and maintained water lines in 2004.

Since that time, thousands of lineal feet of AWWA C909 PVC has been successfully installed

and is currently in operation in the MCSE water distribution system. We consider AWWA C909
PVC as the primary competition to Ductile Iron Pipe.

Our MCSE Line Maintenance department is responsible for the installation of water taps for our
customers, and have experienced problems with other pipe materials splitting during tapping
operations. We have had great success in tapping the AWWA C909 PVC pipe, and have not
experienced any pipe splitting.

We will continue to specify and approve the installation of AWWA C909 PVC water line on
MCSE projects.

Sincerely,
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Dale Clark
Project Inspection Supervisor

cc: Chris Cook, Utility Solutions, Inc., 327 Curtis Street, Delaware, OH 43015

H:\al29\letters\c909_061509.0dt

PRINTED ON RECYCLED PAPER



